
 
 

Preliminary flood risk assessment: London Borough of Haringey  
 
This addendum by London Borough of Haringey (2017) updates the council’s 
preliminary flood risk assessment report published in 2011.  Read the addendum in 
conjunction with the preliminary assessment report.  
 
 
Addendum 
The preliminary flood risk assessment (PFRA) and flood risk areas (FRAs) for London 
Borough of Haringey were reviewed during 2017, using all relevant current flood risk data 
and information.  
 
There are currently no changes to the assessment of risk.    

 
Past flood risk 
Haringey Council are working to improve inter-departmental communication and that of 
relevant stakeholders to ensure flood evidence is gathered and shared. 
 
Future flood risk 
Catchment Based approach to flood risk study in progress. 

Increased understanding of sewer system, pumping stations, attenuation tanking, capacity 
issues, flow paths.  Improved analysis of fluvial risk. 

Analysis of Environment Agency climate change increase assessment specific to Haringey.  
Sensitivity testing requested where deemed necessary at the upper Environment Agency  
advised threshold level. 

Publication of Haringey's Local Flood Risk Management Strategy provides a strategic 
approach as to how flood risk will be managed. 

 
Flood risk areas (FRAs)  
The following FRA has been identified for the purposes of the Flood Risk Regulations (2009) 
second planning cycle: 

 
- Greater London (part of the London Borough of Haringey area is within this FRA) 

 
Other changes 
Publication of Haringey's Local Flood Risk Management Strategy provides a strategic 
approach as to how flood risk will be managed. 
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